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NOTICE 998 OF 2010

INTERNATIONAL TRADE ADMINISTRATION COMMISSION OF

SOUTH AFRICA

NOTICE OF REVISED TARIFF AMENDMENT QUESTIONNAIRES

The International Trade Administration Commission of South Africa (ITAC) revised its

Tariff Amendment Questionnaire for an increase in the rate of import duty, a reduction in

the rate of import duty or the creation of a rebate facility. The Commission replaced the

previous consolidated Tariff Amendment Questionnaire with separate questionnaires for an

increase in the rate of duty, a reduction in the rate of duty or an application for the creation

of a rebate facility.

Applicants must submit their tariff applications by completing the new questionnaires,

which are available on ITAC's website at www.itac.org.za
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